
Uniform policy  
 
At Time 2 Shine, we understand the importance of allowing children to express 
themselves through their clothing. However, it is crucial that when they come to 
sessions they are dressed appropriately for the activities.  
 
We do not mind what you wear as long as it is practical and isn’t going to hinder your 
engagement or safety.  
 
At no point must members wear socks without shoes on as this can cause serious 
injuries to the participants.  
 
Clothing must be appropriate. We have uniform that you can purchase of Time 2 Shine 
leggings and a T-shirt. This is not compulsory and at no point will Time 2 Shine enforce 
any paid clothing.  
 
We ask that if you are wearing skirts that you have shorts underneath to respect your 
own dignity and ensure that others are also respected.  
 
Make sure that whatever you choose to wear you are ready to engage and enjoy the 
sessions you are attending.  


